
 
 
 
 
 
June 11, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Mark Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Interconnection Agreement by and between Wide Voice, LLC and 

Consolidated Communications of Washington Company, LLC d/b/a 
Consolidated Communications 

 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
On June 10, 2019, Consolidated Communications filed the above referenced 
Interconnection Agreement and required Order Approving the agreement.  
Attached for filing in this docket, please find a revised completed Order Approving 
Interconnection Agreement form, as required.  The previously submitted Order had 
an incorrect party name. 
 
Consolidated Communications hereby affirms that the filed agreement does not 
discriminate against nonparty carriers, is consistent with state and federal law, and 
is in the public interest. 
 
Please contact Beth Westman at 207.535.4249 or beth.westman@consolidated.com 
with any questions or concerns regarding this filing. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Robert Meehan 
Director Regulatory 
Consolidated Communications  
P: (603) 656-8116 
F: (603) 716-6045 
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